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Veteran's Day  
Teachers Resource Guide 
Helps You Be Prepared 
https://department.va.gov/wp-

content/uploads/ 
2024/08/2024_VeteransDayTeachersGuide.pdf  

 

The U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs and the 
Veterans Day National Committee are pleased to  
provide this Teachers Resource Guide. There are 
about 18 million Veterans living among us, in every 
state and territory and from every walk of life.  
Students in your class may be the son, daughter, 
cousin, or other relative of a Veteran or current  

service member. By engaging in discussion about these 
crucial members of our society, your students will be 
able to hear from and about those who helped shape 
U.S. history. This resource guide, along with another 
group of America’s finest — our teachers — will allow 
your students to learn more about the role our brave 
Veterans have played in defending and preserving our 

nation. It is our hope that by thanking America’s  
Veterans and their families for their service and  

sacrifice, we can reward them with the honor they  
so richly deserve.  

Operation Homefront’s  
Military Child of the Year Award 

Please go to: 
https://operationhomefront.org/military-

child-of-the-year/ 

And check out page 2 of this newsletter for more  
information! 

Let’s Celebrate Our Veteran & Military Families 

http://www.BealeFSS.com/SchoolLiaison
https://department.va.gov/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/2024_VeteransDayTeachersGuide.pdf
https://department.va.gov/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/2024_VeteransDayTeachersGuide.pdf
https://department.va.gov/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/2024_VeteransDayTeachersGuide.pdf
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Military Child of the Year® Award 

Now in its 17th year, Operation Homefront's Military Child of 
the Year® Award reflects the positive impact that these  
impressive young people have made on their military  

families, their schools, and their communities.  

Submissions are OPEN for the esteemed Operation Homefront 2025 Military Child of the 
Year® Awards, the nation’s premier recognition of the outstanding achievements of our  

military children. Submissions will close on December 2, 2024.  
 

The annual awards recognize outstanding young people ages 13 to 18. Recipients will repre-
sent a branch of the armed forces — the Army, Marine Corps, Navy, Air Force, Coast Guard, 
National Guard, and Space Force — for their scholarship, volunteerism, leadership, extracurric-
ular involvement, and other criteria while facing the challenges of military family life.  

All Operation Homefront Military Child of the Year Award recipients will be flown with a parent 
or guardian to Washington, D.C., and recognized at the April 2025 gala, during which senior 
leaders of each branch of service will present the awards. They also will receive $10,000 each, 
a laptop computer, and other donated gifts. The gala is usually held in April, the month of the 
military child, as a way to recognize the support and appreciation we provide to military  
families. 
 

WHAT ARE THE ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS? 

• Child must be a legal military dependent. Status confirmed by DEERS enrollment form. 

• Military children must be between the ages of 13 and 18, at the time of nomination. 

• Child and one adult guardian must be available to travel to the Washington, DC area April 8-

11, during the month of the military child, for the Operation Homefront Military Child of the 
Year Awards Gala award presentation. 

• Officers, directors, employees, and agents of Operation Homefront and its subsidiaries or af-
filiated organizations, and their immediate family members (parent, child, sibling, and spouse of 
each) and those living in the same households of each are not eligible to receive programs, ser-
vices, grants, or donated goods intended for use by Operation Homefront ’s clients. 
Previous Operation Homefront Military Child of the Year Award Recipients, including Innovation 
Award recipients, are no longer eligible. 
 

In addition to the above eligibility requirements, if  
selected as a Semifinalist, must: 

• Provide Letters of recommendation 

• Provide Form 1172- DEERS 

• Be willing to participate in media and donor opportunities 

 

 

                 For More Information, please visit: 
https://operationhomefront.org/military-child-of-the-year/ 
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Look What’s 
Happening at 

the Hub! 
Hub Zemke  

Library 

Call (530) 
634-2314 For 

Info! 
 

Hours of  
Operation: 
Monday – 
Thursday: 

8 AM – 6 PM 

 

Friday: 
8 AM – 4 PM 

 

Saturday: 
9 AM – 2 PM  
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Come take a walk through  
Procedural Safeguards 

What are they? You know the information 
packet you receive at every IEP (Individualized 
Education Program) meeting and file away? It 
contains your and your child’s special educa-
tion rights and protections. We’ll go through 

the packet one page at a time to help you  
better understand those rights. 

 

This is Part 1 of a two-part training. Watch for 
Part 2, which will focus more on potential  
remedies available to you and your child 

should you need them. 
 

Understanding your rights empowers you to be 
an effective member of your child’s IEP team.  

Tuesday, November 12, 2024 

10:00 am – 11:30 am 

Please register at:   
https://www.tfaforms.com/5135188 

This training takes place on zoom. Once  
registered you will receive an invitation, etc. 
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Beale AFB Youth Center  
530-634-4953 

Need School Age Care for the Fall Break? 
  

School Age Care is available for November 25th
-27th, 

we are closed on the 28th & 29th in observance of 
Thanksgiving.  

Currently enrolled families can register on CYPBMS, 
while other families need to request care first on the 

Military Childcare website. Ages Kindergarten- 

12 years, hours are from 0630-1800. Prices vary  
depending on Total Family Income (TFI).  

Parents, 
PCSing to Beale 

AFB soon?  
Would you like a 
Youth Sponsor 

for your  
student?  

Request a youth 
sponsor at:  

http://www.bealef
ss.com/youth-

center/ or call the 
Youth Center at 
530-634-4953. 
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The USC Bovard Scholars Program: 
 Guiding and empowering students through the college admission and  

financial aid processes. 

USC Bovard Scholars: 
The USC Bovard Scholars program is a comprehensive initiative designed to assist academically accom-
plished high school students in navigating the college application journey. Selected scholars will benefit from 
the following components: 

1. College Application Support: Our scholars will receive personalized guidance and support throughout 
their college application process, ensuring they are well-prepared for success. 
2. Financial Aid Assistance: The program includes resources to help students understand and navigate the 
intricacies of financial aid, making higher education more accessible. 
3. Summer Residential Program: Accepted scholars will have the unique opportunity to spend two weeks 
on USC's University Park campus during the summer, engaging in academic enrichment activities and gain-
ing valuable insights into university life. 

Criteria for Admission: 
To be eligible for the USC Bovard Scholars program, applicants must meet the following criteria: 

1. Be a current junior in high school and have a GPA of 3.7 or above 

2. Household income should reveal financial need, typically this is under $100,000 per year 
Reside in the United States 

Application Deadline:  Friday, January 17, 2025.  Please visit:  https://bovardscholars.usc.edu/our-

program/ 
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